
  

 

 

Service bulletins are issued by Maine Energy Systems at irregular intervals to alert Installers of common issues of installations and are also used to pass information of 
interest or information concerning parts replacement that may be considered unusual or unscheduled for boilers already in service. 

Subject:  Belimo / BSK / ball valve actuator replacement  

Models:   All AutoPellet boilers 

Problem:   We have started receiving a new model Belimo  / BSK / actuator for the fire protection ball valve. All models of 
the AutoPellet boiler have this ball valve.  

The newer model Belimo / BSK / actuator has a different mounting bracket to compensate for a different physical size and 
alignment of the Belimo / BSK / actuator to the ball valve which is mounted on the burner. 

It is imperative that any replacement of to a different model year Belimo / BSK / actuator be accompanied by a 
corresponding change in the mounting bracket to the appropriate style for the Belimo / BSK / actuator being installed on 
the boiler. 

If there is no problem with the Belimo / BSK / actuator on any given boiler, there is no reason to change to the newer style. 
Further, failures of these has been very rare. 

 

 

CAUTION!  Failure to adhere to this directive could result in the improper operation and position of the ball. 

NOTE:   
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